RELATED CORRESPO NDENCE

June 5, 1984 94 JN-6 A 30

Dan Hirsch
P.0. Box 1186
Ben Lomond, CA 95005

In the Matter of
THE REGENTS OF THE UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
(UCLA Research Reactor)
Docket No. 50-142
(Proposed Renewal of Facility License)

Dear Mr. Hirsch:

I am forwarding to you the recently received IE Report 50-142/83-C2 dated

May 7, 1984 concerning appraisal of the emergency preparedness program at
UCLA.

Sincerely,

Colleen P. Woodhead
Counsel “or NRC Staff

Enclosure: As stated
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